
The Town of Washington Grove 
P. O. Box 216 

300 Grove Avenue 
Washington Grove, MD 20880 

 
voice: 301-926-22566 

email: washgrove@comcast.net 
 
 
 
 

GROVE ALERT 
 

April 21, 2023 

 
 

Post Office Box Fees to be Eliminated for Town Residents 
 

 

As a result of discussions between the Town (Mayor Compton, Councilors Raimondo and 

Dibble) and the United States Postal Service over the absence of residential mail delivery to 

Town residents that requires us to rent post office boxes and pay escalating fees for the 

service, the USPS has agreed to discontinue charging residents for post office boxes rental. 

 

The USPS is in the process formalizing this decision and is confirming all existing box 

holders who qualify for the no-fee post office boxes. Future residents will also be entitled to 

a no-fee post office box. 

 

Until the new policy is implemented, fees will continue to be collected. Some of us will be 

unlucky to have our box renewal come due before the new policy comes into effect.  

It is recommended that you consider paying for only a 3-month renewal in anticipation 

that fees will soon be discontinued. 

 
 


